

Dear Madam/Sir <<Last Name>>,



This year is almost coming to its end.

2022 was another turbulent year with everything that is going on in the world. We hope that next year may be a good and above all a healthy year for everyone, with the most important thing that there will be peace.

We would like to thank you for the pleasant cooperation and hope to continue it in 2023.

Fortunately, we can welcome many of you back to the Toy Fair in Nuremberg 2023, we are very much looking forward to that.

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a good and healthy 2023.















Copyright © 2020 Time Timer, all rights reserved.

Like to know more? Please call +31 181 479356, email info@robo-toys.com or visit our websites www.robo-toys.com

Seggelant West 9G, 3237 MJ Vierpolders/Brielle, The Netherlands tel. 31 (0)181 479356, fax 31(0)181 479358

Email: info@robo-toys.com

www.robo-toys.com

www.timetimer.eu

To unsubscribe to our newsletter please send an email to $\underline{\text{info}@\text{robo-toys.com}}.$

This email was sent to << Email Address>>

why did Lget this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Robo Educational Toys BV · Seggelant West 9G · Vierpolders, ZH 3237 MJ · Netherlands

